
T R A N S M I T T A L   M E M O R A N D U M 

TO: The Honorable Mayor and City Council 

FROM:  Karl R. Amylon, City Manager 

DATE: March 10, 2021 

RE: Notification of Retirement – Payroll Coordinator 

As indicated in the attached memorandum from Finance Director Michelle 
Johansen, Payroll Coordinator Terry Sivertsen has submitted her notice of retirement 
effective the close of business September 30, 2021. Terry has been an amazing employee 
and she will be sorely missed when she retires. The position of Payroll Coordinator carries 
significant responsibilities that can often be stressful. Ms. Sivertsen has consistently 
performed the duties of Payroll Coordinator in a professional manner while always having 
a smile or good word for her fellow employees at City Hall.  I wish to take this opportunity 
to thank Terry for her dedicated years of service to General Government and KPU and 
wish her and her family the best in their future endeavors. 

Due to the responsibilities of the position and the need to cross train a replacement, 
I have authorized Ms. Johansen to proceed with a formal recruitment to fill the position in 
advance of Ms. Sivertsen’s departure.  
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